
Dolphin Media and Technology Club 

Lake Forest Hills Elementary School 

 
 

The DMAT club purpose is to enhance the learning process through the 

use of various media and instructional technologies.  The mission is to 

teach and encourage student use of various media and technology 

tools to complete class and school projects. 

DMAT club will consist of 4th and 5th graders.  Fifth graders accepted into 

the club will meet the 1st and 2nd Tuesday of each month.  Fourth 

graders will meet the 3rd and 4th Tuesday of each month.  Meetings will 

begin at 7:30 a.m. and end at 8:10 a.m.  Parents must ensure club 

members have breakfast and early transportation to school on club 

dates.  Food is NOT allowed in the computer lab. 

Because DMAT club meets in the computer lab, the club size is limited to 

25 students from each grade level.  Members will be accepted on a first 

come, first serve basis.  If your child is accepted you will receive notice, 

which will include a list of meeting dates, procedures, rules, and 

discipline consequences.  Additional applicants will be placed on a 

waiting list in the order applications are received.  Failure to attend 

meetings in a prompt and regular manner and failure to follow club 

rules will result in club expulsion.  The next student on the waiting list 

will then be invited to attend. 

If you would like for your child to participate in the Dolphin Media and 

Technology club (DMAT), please see Ms. Murrah for more details.  

Remember space is limited.   

 
Ms. Murrah, Sponsor and Media Specialist 

 


